
 
 
 
August 26, 2008 
 
VIA EMAIL:  EB-2008-0150LowIncomeEnergy@oeb.gov.on.ca 
 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: Consultation on Issues Relating to Low Income Consumers 
 Board File No.: EB-2008-0150      
 
The Ontario Power Authority (“OPA”) is writing the Ontario Energy Board (the “Board”) to 
express its interest in participating in the Stakeholder Conference scheduled for 
September 22, 2008.  The OPA would welcome the opportunity to make a presentation 
which would describe its Conservation programs targeted to the low income sector and their 
related educational components, as well as similar programs in other jurisdictions. These 
submissions are directly related to items 2) and 9) on the Board’s List of Issues and 
Questions for Discussion at the Stakeholder Conference, dated August 8, 2008. 
 
Please provide a copy of all relevant communications to my attention at the address above or 
by email at miriam.heinz@powerauthority.on.ca. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
(original signed) 
 
Miriam Heinz 
Regulatory Coordinator 
Ontario Power Authority 
 

120 Adelaide Street West 
Suite 1600 
Toronto, Ontario M5H 1T1 

T 416-967-7474      
F 416-967-1947 
www.powerauthority.on.ca 


